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5th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Exciting news! We have some new additions moving in to our school. Chickens have now 

moved into the allotment area. We are setting up a timetable for our children (with a 

parent) to visit the school during the weekends to feed the chickens and collect their eggs, 

which you get to keep (once they start laying). We are also looking for volunteers during half 

terms and holidays to ensure our chickens get the best possible care. 

Full training will be provided before you start and it will involve collecting a key on Friday 

when you collect your children and dropping the key back on Monday when you come back 

to school after the weekend. 

If you would like to be on our list for feeding the chickens please complete and return the 

reply slip below. 

We appreciate your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Rawlings 

Rowan Class Teacher and Leader of KS1 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Reply slip for helping to look after the chickens 

 

I / we the parent/s of ____________________________ in class_________ are happy to be 

timetabled into the chicken feeding/egg collection rota. 

 

 Signed_____________________________________________ 


